
June 16, 1972 

~r. Richard K. Gregory 
One Park Avenue 
New York, N.Y., 10016 

Dear Dick: 

Thank you for your letter of June 15th 
enclosing a check for $2,000.43 in full 
payment of your Hatchkar Godfather's 
pledge. 

I was never worried about your pledge, 
but I cannot say the same for some of 
the other "Godfathers". Victcr Alexander, 
tichael Vahradian and of course Haig Tash­
jian haven't paid a cent since 1969. I 
have written to them several letters to no 
avai 1. Victor Alexander "prorr ised", but 
it's still a promise. You knew him and 
Vahradian, I wonder if you co~ld do something 
about giving them a little "p sh". These 
are the only ones who have not made re-
gular payments and I wish we could wake 
them up. 

Thanks again for your remittarce and kind 
personal regards. 

HK:bp 
Encl. Rcpt . #5570 for 

$2,000.00 

Sincerely, 

Haik Kavookjian 


